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Resending/forwarding. 
 
Hi. I am Henry Hardy, a Somerville resident since 2009. 
 
I am a stroke survivor, disabled senior on SSDI, living in 100 homes SCC housing, on Section 8 through 
SHA. 
 
I strongly support additional, and better quality, more democratically governed, and better maintained 
properties. 
 
I have 8 rat holes right now in my back garden despite the City Inspector citing and repeatedly directing 
SCC's management company, Wingate. 
 
Please let me know if you need more information or have any questions. 
 
I look forward to your written acknowledgement and response. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
sincerely, 
 
Henry Edward Hardy 
Somerville resident 
CAAS member 
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